
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOVEMBER  

Sat 25th from 
11am to 1pm 

PTA - Christmas Fair in the Village 
Hall - During the Charity Christmas 
Fair there will be various Children’s 
Christmas Crafts, for e.g., getting 
ready for Christmas, letter writing to 
Santa, making reindeer food, glitter 
tattoos - £5 per activity pack in 
support of Fladbury School 

Mon 27th   Oak Class 8th Swim 
UG3 Students visit Oak and Elm Classes 
6.30pm Online Safety Meeting (see Dojo 
post) 

Wed 29th   Open Day 9-12  
No Pens Day pm 

DECEMBER  

Fri 1st  Celebration Assembly 
Light 1st advent candle 
Posada dolls begin their journey 
PTA - Non Uniform Day in exchange 
for bottles and chocolates 

Sat 2nd  PTA – Christmas bingo in the Social 
Club 

Mon 4th   Oak Class 9th Swim 

Wed 6th  Maple Class to the Everyman Theatre to 
see The Ugly Duckling  

Fri 8th   Celebration Assembly 

Mon 11th  Elm and Oak Class to The Swan Theatre 
to see Jack and the Beanstalk 

Tues 12th  Open the Book Worship 

Thurs 14th  Maple Class to Smart Trees 

Fri 15th   Celebration Assembly 

Mon 18th  Oak Class Last Swim 

Wed 20th   Christmas Service in church 9.30am 
Christmas Dinner and Special Visitor  

Fri 22nd   Break up for Christmas Holidays 

JANUARY  

Mon 8th  Return to School 

Fri 12th  Celebration Assembly 

Mon 15th  UG3 Students begin placements in Oak 
and Elm Classes 

Thurs 18th  PTA mtg at The Chequers 7pm 

Fri 19th  Celebration Assembly 
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Diary Dates 
John 10:10 

Jesus promised, “I came 
that you may have life and 

have it to the full.” 
Willow 

 
Ash 

 
Oak 

 
 

Stars  
of the week 

 
Maple 
Aurora 

 
Elm 
Myla 

 
Oak 

Bethany 
 

Dojo Points: 
 

1st – Lickey 109 
2nd – Bredon 87 
3rd – Malvern 93 

 

From the office: 
 
Our recent charity fund raising efforts 
have been brilliant.   
 
We raised £185.04 for Children in 
Need and 27 Christmas Shoeboxes 
were donated by our families.   
 
Well done everyone 



Parent Skills 
Questionnaire 

 
Thank you to those 
parents that have 
already completed the 
online survey.  Don’t 
forget you have until 
Friday 1st December so 
we can gather 
responses and 
organise ready for the 
Spring Term. 
 
The link to the survey is 
on Dojo 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Reader of the week Writer of the week 

Mathematician of the 
Week 

Oak Rohan Mabel Oscar and Leon 

Elm Freddie The Whole Class Clara 

Maple Connie Louis Violet 

Birthdays 

Tawny – 4yrs old – Maple Class 
Rohan – 9yrs old – Oak Class 

Mrs Lemon – Oak Class 

Value Cup 

 

Stevie in Maple Class 

Librarians 

 
 

Polly, Bonnie, Lucy C and Bethany – Well done ladies and thank 
you for helping Mrs Haines keep the new library looking fantastic! 

From the office: 
 
Please can all families 
ensure long hair is tied 
back whilst at school 
and only SMALL studs 
to be worn.  If they 
cannot be removed for 
PE, parents MUST 
provide tape to cover 
them.  However we 
would prefer earrings to 
be removed prior to the 
lesson, either at home 
or in school.  Thank you 

Please be aware we have a child in school with a severe nut allergy.  
Consequently we ask all families to be considerate of this and do 
not provide sandwiches with Nutella or other chocolate alternatives 
as some other chocolate spreads may contain peanuts and other 
nuts.  Thank you for your understanding.  


